PUBLIC REQUEST TO ADDRESS
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Correspondence Received

The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # | Relate To | Position Name Comments

4]. Oppose Daria Brooks No extension of the contract for Universal Waste Systems should be agreed
upon without polling the current local residential customers for service
complaints and comments. Given the amount of trash we are forced to pick
up after their collection days and the putrid liquids expelled from their trucks,
it would seem that modifications of their equipment is in order. We say “No.”
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